NEWS AND VIEWS

AFL-CIO

May 4, 2018
File: XJT-18
2018-65

EXPRESSJET
DFW Base Closure

Sisters and Brothers:

As the Company announced today, the DFW base will be closing as of April 2019. Also, as the
Company indicated this is part of a larger plan for the long term future of ExpressJet. We
would like to reinforce the fact that your performance on the American operation has been
absolutely top notch and this was purely a business decision to achieve what we hope will be a
profitable future. Focusing only on the United operation, we are optimistic that we will be able
to attain a relationship that will provide the stability for our members and their families that has
been lacking in recent years. We understand the blow this may be to those in DFW and those
who were expecting to eventually be DFW based and we will protect your contractual rights
but are looking forward to becoming a growing company once again.

Please contact a union representative if you have any questions.
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